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Points of Five
(tribute to Pagans)

(a chant)

Did you ever see the goat inside the circle of the star?
did you ever see its eyes and writings on the points of
five
horned one unholy one the darkening in his bitter heart
did you ever see the blood inside the circle of the star?
to seek the spirit of the horned one, unholy one and
learned one
I wear the star for all to see the spirits of the horned
one

Chorus chant

I fear no curse I fear no hells of holy ghosts in wishing
wells
burn the candles in the sky to seek the star the points
of five
the burnings of the chosen ones the midwives and the
witches' sons
the castings outs of learned ones that do not fear the
horned one
did you ever see the goat inside the circle of the star
did you ever see its eyes and writings on the points of
five?
wear the star for all to seek the spirits of the horned
one
Burn the candles in the sky and seek the star the points
of five

( chant)

I fear no curse I fear no hells of holy ghosts in wishing
wells
burn the candles in the sky to seek the star the points
of five
the burnings of the chosen ones the midwives and the
witches' sons
the castings outs of learned ones that do not fear the
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horned ones
did you ever see the goat inside the circle of the star
did you ever see its eyes and writings on the points of
five?
wear the star for all to seek the spirit of the horned one
Burn the candles in the sky and seek the star.. the
points of five

(chant)
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